
 

9th September 2021 

 

Mr. Geoff Stewart 

Managing Director 

Supply Network Limited 

1-2 Turnbull Close 

PEMULWUY NSW 2145 

AUSTRALIA 

 

Dear Mr Stewart 

Thank you for submitting your annual compliance report to the Workplace Gender Equality Agency 

(Agency) for the 2020-21 reporting period. I am pleased to advise that the following organisations are 

compliant with the Workplace Gender Equality Act 2012 (Act):  

1. Supply Network Limited (ABN: 12003135680) 

2. Multispares Limited (ABN: 58009266415) 

3. Supply Network Services Limited (ABN: 17108404566) 

This letter forms your notice of compliance with the Act until replaced with a new notice of compliance 

for the next reporting period. 

We look forward to receiving your next report which is due by 31 May 2022. 

WGEA is committed to supporting organisations to maximise the full potential of their female and 

male workers. We have a range of innovative tools and publications available on our website for 

employers to access at any time. For example, have you seen our comprehensive Gender Equality 

Strategy Toolkit? It is designed to support every stage of the development and implementation of your 

gender equality strategy. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Janin Bredehoeft 
Research, Analytics and Education Executive Manager 
 

https://www.wgea.gov.au/
https://www.wgea.gov.au/tools/gender-strategy-toolkit
https://www.wgea.gov.au/tools/gender-strategy-toolkit

